
 

 

(Translation)  

Ref.  MONO 018/2025 
 

August 7, 2025 

Subject:     Execution of Amendment Agreements to Loan Contracts with Banks 

To:          President    
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Mono Next Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that, in the first 

quarter of 2025, its subsidiary successfully executed amendment agreements to the existing loan contracts 

with the banks. The subsidiary has fully repaid both the principal and interest in accordance with the agreed 

terms and conditions. Therefore, the subsidiary has not defaulted on any of its loan repayment obligations. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

        Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                (Mr. Navamin Prasopnet) 

                                  Chief Executive Officer 


